
From: Michael Kasianchuk <mkasianchuk@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, July 23, 2022 12:27 PM

To: Sarah Mellish <ZBAChairperson@manchester.ma.us>

Subject: Stop Shingle Hill

Hello Ms. Mellish,

I am sure you are being bombarded by emails and letters about this issue so I will keep this brief.

Please do everything in your power to stop the Shingle Hill development. We should not be destroying 

virgin sensitive woodland and wetlands to build a monster development that will balloon the population

of the town by 10% in one fell swoop, and not even really be affordable.

I moved here two years ago because Manchester is a small town with character and wild land nearby. 

Please don't let Manchester get one step closer to becoming another sprawling corporate wasteland like

Peabody, Everett, etc. There is value in small towns and wild spaces. Unending development and growth

is not the answer.

Thank you,

Michael Kasianchuk

11 Allen Ave, Apt 2, Manchester by the Sea, MA 01944




